
We Are Looking 
Forward to Seeing
You This Summer!
Please save the date for these fun 
community events. In addition to our 
Flick & Float events, we have added
a few new things this year. 
Not to mention our new Community 
Center will open this season!

" Senior Celebration for Graduates
Friday, May 26th

 
" Pool Opens for Summer Season

Saturday, May 27th
 
" Grand Opening of Community Center

and First Flick & Float of the Season
Saturday, June 10th  

 
" Annual 4th of July Celebration

Tuesday, July 4 
 
" Flick & Float

Thursday, July 13th
 
" Adult Mixer & Live Music

Sunday, July 23rd

" Flick & Float
Friday, August 4th

" Preschool Playdate & Morning Splash
Thursday, August 10th
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Reminder: 
Make sure your VIZpin (Smartkey) is all set to 
access all of the facilities at Stonegate North 
Villages this season! You can read the eNews 
posted on our home page to learn more and 
visit our Apply for A Pass page at: 
stonegatenorthvillages.org/apply-for-a-pass/ 
to start the process, if you have not yet. 

If you have questions, email
registration@stonegatenorthvillages.org.

The New Community 
Center is on Track for a 

Summer Opening!

http://StonegateNorthVillages.org
https://stonegatenorthvillages.org/apply-for-a-pass/
mailto:registration%40stonegatenorthvillages.org?subject=


Board of Directors 
for Stonegate 
North Villages
The District is governed by a board 
of directors who serve staggered 
terms. You can email the Board of 
Directors directly at
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Vicky Strain
Robert Vogel

Upcoming
Meetings
Our next meeting is the 
4th Wednesday of the month at 
5:30 p.m. Meetings are held online 
and meeting details can be found 
at the bottom of the website. 
StonegateNorthVillages.org

Remember to Send in 
Your Graduating Senior’s 
Information for Our 
Annual Senior Showcase
The Annual Senior Showcase is an event created 
by Stonegate North Villages, in conjunction with 
the HOA, that celebrates graduating seniors. 
Seniors from both Stonegate North Villages and 
Stonegate Village are invited to join in the fun.

Send an email to seniors@stonegatenorthvillages.
org along with: the first and last name of your 
senior, the name of the school from which they 
are graduating, and a senior photo or favorite 
snapshot. From this, the team here will create 
a yard sign celebrating the student. Then get 
ready for an evening pool party! All graduating 
seniors are invited to join us, at the pool, to 
dance, swim and celebrate. 

Drinks and snacks will be provided. The yard signs 
celebrating each senior will be on display at the 
pool event and everyone can take theirs home 
that night. Will you help us spread the word and 
get those senior submissions coming in? 

We thank the HOA for co-sponsoring this event 
with us and look forward to another great 
turnout this year!
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